
And The Winners are…!

ALP’s first photo contest was a great success. We 
had over 180 entries from across the province. A 
winning photo was chosen for each zone by exter-
nal judges, familiar with the sheep industry. The top 
picks were shown at the Fall Meetings and 
attendees had the opportunity to pick their 
favourite.

Congratulations to the winners 
and thank you to everyone who 

submitted pictures!

 2017 Photo Contest
We thoroughly enjoyed seeing your 

pictures in 2016 and have decided to hold 
the contest again in 2017. From January 
to September please send in your photos 
suitable for these categories:
• Sheep and Shepherds: Photos including

sheep and the people (young or not so
young) that care for them.

• Farm Life: Action shots that show any
aspect of daily life on a sheep farm in
Alberta (e.g. handling, transporting,
feeding, etc.).

• Kids Pics: Are you under 16 and an bud-
ding photographer? Send in your best
sheep photos.
Submit your digital photos to admin@

ablamb.ca. Be sure to specify the category 
you’d like to enter, your name, location the 
picture was taken and your age if you’re 
entering the ‘Kids Pics’ category. Picture 
resolution must be at least 1MB. By sub-
mitting photos you are agreeing to their 
use at the discretion of ALP, however, ef-
forts will be made to notify you regarding 
their use and credit will always be given to 
the photographer. There’s no limit to the 
number you can submit - so get snapping!

Zone 6 and Crowd Favourite: Kathy Playdon, Stony Plain

Zone 1: Anna Cairns, Nanton

Zone 2: Anne Switzer, Medicine Hat

Zone 3: Cheryl Terpsma, 
Rocky Mountain House

Zone 4: Lori-Anne Nibourg, Erskine

Zone 5: Melody Kwaitkowski, Glendon

Zone 7: Tom Walters, Wanham




